
Woodridge Forest Homeowners Association 

Letter from the President 

Dear Woodridge Forest Homeowners, 

As your HOA president, I wanted to take a moment to update you on the exciting initiatives the 

board is working on and to let you know how we are committed to being transparent, 

homeowner-oriented, and responsive to your needs. We value each of you and are always eager 

to hear your thoughts, ideas, and concerns. 

In the spirit of transparency and communication, we are pleased to announce the creation of a 

new website for the Woodridge Forest HOA. This website will serve as an information hub, 

where you can find updates on board activities, events, and any important news impacting our 

community. Additionally, we are launching a resident Facebook page that will allow us to 

engage with you in real-time, share updates, and respond to any questions or issues you may 

have. We believe these platforms will be a great way for all of us to stay informed and involved. 

In an effort to ensure that your concerns are addressed efficiently and effectively, we have 

divided our neighborhood into five sections. Each section will be overseen by a designated board 

member, so if you have an issue or a question, you will know exactly who to reach out to. You 

will be able to email your assigned board member directly to address any concerns in your area. 

We hope this will create a more personalized and streamlined approach to addressing the needs 

of the community. 

We also want to emphasize that we are committed to involving you in the decision-making 

process. To that end, we are planning to form committees for specific tasks and events that will 

assist the board with various initiatives. These committees, which we will be creating in the near 

future, will give you a voice in shaping the direction of our neighborhood, and we encourage 

anyone who is interested in contributing to reach out. Your involvement is essential to making 

Woodridge Forest a better place for everyone. 

Additionally, we will be hosting S.W.O.T. (Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, and Threats) 

meetings, where we can come together as a community to discuss how we can continue to 

improve our neighborhood. These meetings will allow us to evaluate where we are, where we 

need to improve, and how we can work together to make Woodridge Forest even better. 

We are excited about the progress we are making, but we need your help! If you are interested in 

volunteering or would like to get involved in any of these initiatives, please don’t hesitate to 

reach out. Together, we can accomplish great things and ensure that Woodridge Forest remains a 

safe, happy, and thriving community for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 

Jim Hammock 

President, Woodridge Forest HOA 


